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This week in History 

 

4th Grade– Chapter 6- 
America Expands, Test 
for the Chapter will be 
Tuesday, December 
18th 

Texas History– Unrest 
in Texas and Let’s Re-
view 
 

 

5th Grade– Chapter 6
- The Young Nations 
Grows. We will have a 
test on this chapter on  
Wednesday, December 
19th, it will be open 
book 
 

 

6th Grade– Chapter 6- 
Ancient China.  Test 
will be on Monday, De-
cember 17th. The rest 
of the week we will be 
watching a Christmas 
Bible study, The 

Christmas Experi-
ence by Kyle Idleman. 
 

 

 

7th Grade–  Chapter 
11– The Alamo and 
Goliad, test will be on 
Monday, December 
17th .  We will watch 
a Christmas Bible 
study, The Christmas 
Experience by Kyle 
Idleman. 
 

8th Grade– This 
week we will be 
watching a Christmas 
Bible study, The 
Christmas Experi-
ence by Kyle Idleman. 

Blessed to be a Falcon 

Dates 

Important  

 

 

 

December 21– Early re-
lease@ 12:00 pm 

 

December 24th– Janu-
ary 8th– Christmas 
Break 

 

January 18th– Grades 
close 

 

January 21st– No school 

 

December 17th-21th 


